
 My name is Deb Welsh and I am interested in running for the position of 
 Membership Director.I understand that this position requires computer skills 
 which complement my work history. I am detail oriented, prompt and a stickler for 
 accuracy, which I am sure is essential to this role. 
 As a retired Technical Trainer, I was self-employed for 19 years training the 
 Microsoft Office Suite as well as Microsoft Project. During this time, I provided 
 both classroom training and one-on-one coaching. Accurate and timely billing 
 was crucial to my livelihood. 

 For the last 6 years of my career, I was a Senior Technical Trainer for DaVita 
 Dialysis where I traveled to clinics throughout the US training doctors, nurses and 
 patient care technicians to enter patient orders prior to and vital statistics during 
 treatment via the company’s proprietary software. When not traveling, I created 
 courseware, trained classes via WebEx and performed Quality Assurance testing 
 of new software. 

 A Sun City resident for almost 6 years, I hope to live out my life here. Tennis 
 became my passion when I started as a true beginner 4 years ago. During the 
 fall of 2022 I served as treasurer of the Women’s 2.5 IntraClub League. In 
 January of this year, I took the role of Coordinator for the league. This fall I will 
 begin my 2nd season as Coordinator. I have received tremendous support from 
 the Board and becoming Membership Director would be a small way to give back 
 to the SCTA as a whole. I admire and respect the volunteers who step up to 
 participate on the Board to 
 ensure the success and growth of tennis in Sun City and to that end, I would like 
 to be a part of that group. 
 Thank you for your consideration! 


